
Town of Long Beach 
Police Commission Meeting 

June 6, 2018 

1. Call  to order

2. Approval of minutes of the May 2, 2018 Meeting


 Old Business 

• Chris Willoughby report on State regulations regarding the use and storage of body 
cameras


• Procedure to collect unpaid citations. Coordination between Police Dept. And the 
Clerk Treasurer’s office.


• Town policy regarding beach  homeowners security and beach safety if the final 
court filing (5/8/2018) deadline passes with no action.


New Business 

• Plans to protect homeowners on the beach.  How are we defining trespassing?  How 
will the DNR and Long Beach Police and DNR define their responsibilities.


• Complaints from citizens concerning, old political signs, RVparking on Hazeltine, 
many ads for Short Term Rentals./


• Barbara Morgan to work with Chris Willoughby on the Attorney letter for final request 
for  payment for a Ordinance Violation.





